
 

 

5/7/2020 

Re: Pay for Performance 2019 Data Attestations 

 

Dear Provider, 

Please see below for additional information on the updates to the timeline for the 2019 HPSM 

Primary Care Benchmark Pay for Performance Program deadlines. 

The following information was sent out in a previous provider notice on 4/8/2020: 

In response to the current public health emergency HPSM is revising our timeline for the 2019 

Medi-Cal HPSM Benchmark P4P Program deadlines for final payment calculation as follows: 

Item Original Deadline New Deadline 

Claims data submission for 

numerator credit (dates of service 

in 2019) 

March 31, 2020 April 30, 2020 

Manual data submission for eligible 

measure attestation 

April 30, 2020 June 15, 2020 

 

As a follow-up to our prior notice, please see below for an overview of the submission process 

for participating providers who wish to send manual attestations for eligible 2019 Benchmark 

Pay for Performance measures. 

2019 Benchmark P4P measures eligible for manual attestation: 

1. Adolescent Immunizations 

2. Cervical Cancer Screening 

3. Child Immunizations 

4. Initial Health Assessments 

5. Mammogram for Breast Cancer Screening 

 

 



Attestation Submission Instructions: 

1. Login and download the May 2020 Benchmark P4P Member Detail Report (excel file) for 

your clinic in the HPSM eReports portal: 

 

2. In the excel file, add a column labeled ‘Attestation’ to the right of the column for the 

measure you are submitting attestation data for.  

3. In the Attestation column add the date of service you are attesting to for compliance for 

the measure.  

4. Any services attested to through the HPSM P4P attestation process must have 

supporting documentation in the patient’s medical record. HPSM may request this 

documentation for program auditing purposes at any time. This information must be 

made available to HPSM within 30 calendar days upon request at no cost to HPSM. 

5. The attestation report must be sent securely to molly.carter@hpsm.org by 6/15/2020 to 

be considered toward additional 2019 Benchmark P4P credit.  

If you have any questions about this process, please reach out to Molly Carter, Provider 

Services Program Specialist, at molly.carter@hpsm.org. 

 

Best regards, 

Health Plan of San Mateo 
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